Utilities and street works

I met Thames Water today. They liked the idea that pipes and cables ought to
be placed in a conduit adjacent to the highway but not under a main road, to
avoid having to dig up the road and close it every time they need to
maintain, mend or improve the system. They agreed that with new development
it would be particularly easy to route utilities away from the main roads and
to have them in a common carrier with controlled access, and that where
replacements are being deployed there is also scope to reduce the amount
going under main roads. I look forward to more progress.


http://www.government-world.com/utilities-and-street-works/

